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Insert local NHS Trust logo/ 

international equivalent

[PI name]
[PI address]

[PI telephone/email]
Date [Today’s date]
Dear [GP Name],

Your patient [Patient’s name & DOB] has consented to participate in the PRISM trial. This is a randomised trial of continuous positive airway pressure (CPAP) to prevent respiratory complications and improve survival following major abdominal surgery. It is most unlikely that participation in this trial will affect your patient's primary care because the trial intervention only lasts for a short period after surgery. 

General information about the trial is available on our website: http://prismtrial.org/. If you would like more detailed information or to discuss your patient's participation in the trial please contact the Principal Investigator for [Trust name]/ international equivalent (contact details above). The hospital will correspond with you separately regarding your patient's clinical course and treatment during this recent admission.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Rupert Pearse
Professor of Intensive Care Medicine
Queen Mary University of London

Chief Investigator
PRISM trial
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